
DESIGN COMPETITION 

BADGE OF ST HELENA 

Enter our competition to design a new Badge of St Helena with the prospect of winning £100. 

Executive Council agreed on 3 November 2020 to introduce a Badge of St Helena to recognise 

exceptional services by non-St Helenians. It is intended that the Badge be awarded to such 

individuals or businesses who make significant contribution to St Helena by supporting and/or 

enhancing social, cultural, economic, and environmental improvements and/or understanding of St 

Helena internationally. This new award will complement the existing Badge of Honour which is only 

available for St Helenians or others who have been resident on St Helena for 10 years or more.  

The competition is open to all persons residing on-Island and will close on 26 March 2021. 

Designs can either be submitted electronically or in hard copy and should preferably include 

pictorial and/or symbolic images relevant to St Helena for both obverse and reverse of the Badge.   

Designs should preferably not exceed A4 quarter page size as they will need to be reduced to fit the 

size of the Badge which will have a diameter of 3.5cm. A picture of the existing Badge of Honour is 

shown below as an example. 

 

Designs should also be accompanied by a narrative to explain the thinking behind the design.  

It should be noted that SHG reserves the right to edit the selected designs. 

Entries should be submitted to the Secretary of the Honours Committee, Linda Benjamin, at 

the Castle. Hard copies should be placed in a sealed envelope marked “Design Competition 

– Badge of St Helena”. E-copies should be addressed to linda.benjamin@sainthelena.gov.sh. 
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